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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
             

No. 13 – 15th Jun 2025 
 

Subject: Marine Survey Works at Ghalilah, Ras Al Khaimah 

 

Please be notified that on behalf EPDA Ras Al Khaimah, M/s. SGS Gulf Limited scheduled 

to conduct a bathymetric survey at Ghalilah offshore, Ras Al Khaimah from 16th Jun to   26th 

July 2025. Survey will be conducted by using Boat ECO-1 (Official No. 0010105) during day 

light hours within the area bounded by below mentioned coordinates (see attached drawing):   

a. 26°01'34.09"N, 56°03'40.89"E  

b. 26°01'18.70"N, 56°04'50.98"E  

c. 26°00'31.08"N, 56°04'37.01"E  

d. 26°00'47.00"N, 56°03'26.80"E  

Survey is weather dependent and subject to delay. All vessels operating within the vicinity 

are requested to keep away from above mentioned area during survey operation. 
 

Additionally, a single yellow special marker buoy (ADCP) set to quick flash will be deployed 

at 26°01'07.34"N, 56°03'51.04"E. 
 

For further any additional queries please contact :  

  Mr. Venkata Apparao V    

Marine Geophysics Consultant , SGS Gulf Limited  

Phone: +971 4 337 01778 

Mobile: +971 56 697 8318 

Email  : Venkata.apparao@sgs.com 

 

 
  

Captain Emadeldin Hashem 
Deputy Harbour Master  
 
 

 

Status of previously published notices: 
 

 

2020: 01, 2021:  21, 2022: 06, 2023: 07, 12, 14 

2024 : 03, 06, 14, 18,19 

2025 : 06, 09, 11, 12 
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